
Good evening parents of the Randolph County School System, 

 

This is Stephen Gainey.  I am calling to provide a follow-up to the announcement made today, 

3/10/21, by Governor Roy Cooper.  The announcement referenced the re-opening of schools in 

our state with a specific focus on grades 6-12.  Please know that the leadership of the school system 

will continue to review the information related to the Governor’s announcement today with the 

Board of Education during the next few days.  Any changes to our school system’s plan with regard 

to the re-opening of schools will be announced as soon as possible. 

 

Please know that I greatly appreciate the continued support of our parents during the 2020-2021 

school year.  Your great efforts, along with the great work of our students, staff members, and 

Board of Education members, have enabled our school system to provide face-to-face instruction 

for students for the entire 2020-2021 school year.       

This message also will be posted on the homepage of the school system’s website for your 

reference.  

I hope everyone has a great night!!!! 


